
I am 15 and I am writing in support of the Clean Energy for All Bill. 

There are many problems that must be addressed in our state- and the world, but solutions to those problems are not as strong in 
the midst of a unpredictable and dying natural world. Oregon needs to to practice sustainability, and HB 2021 is a much needed 
solution. 

In the process of committing Oregon to 100% clean energy by 2040, well paying jobs will be created and renewable energy will be 
more affordable and available to Tribal Nations, Black people, Indigenous peoples, and other people of color. 

There are may aspects from which to address issues in the world and our state, but let's choose the one that will save our earth and 
our future in the process. 


